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Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,                         April 2023 

We greet you all in the name of our Almighty Lord Jesus Christ, who is our Savior and King. Thank you for 
keeping us on your prayer lists. Thank you for your patience as you waited for this letter to arrive in your 
hands.  
  
Some updates 
  
While Dr. Tom Wolfe was here last September, just few days after Hurricane Fiona, a man came to Christ 
during his preaching in Azua. During his intensive modular course on the Five Christian Stewardships, there 
were 40 in attendance.  
  
On November 24, we celebrated the 80th birthday of Pastor Bienvenido Reyes Ramírez, who is nearing his 
50th year in the ministry. The annual men’s retreat was held in Consuelo, on January 21. More than 100 men 
attended. 
  
On February 6th, we had the blessing of celebrating the 70th birthday of Pastor Silvano Robles, who is looking 
forward to his 40th year in the ministry. 
 
Later in February, we had a baptismal service in Azua, where 7 believers followed the Lord in believer’s 
baptism. 
  
Outreach 
  
Flérida, Fior, Rosmery, Julio and his wife Narcisa are involved in discipleship training. We also have Wilber 
and Luz Delmi, who will start their discipleship this coming week. 
  
Ministries 
  
Bible Institute 
  
Regular classes in our Bible Institute and Seminary are going on. 
  
Annual pastors’ retreat 
  
In early June, we will be celebrating our annual pastors’ retreat, where we hope to see at least 30 pastors from 
various parts of the country.  
   
Modular course in September 
 
We are now making preparations for another modular course with Dr. Thomas Wolfe, from IPM.  He will be 
teaching a course on the five Christian stewardships on September 26-30, 2023. 
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 
Be sure to include a note designating “Mejia Support” or any other special designation you may have for us.  Thank you.  

If you have an email or a new email,  please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by 
email and keeping his mailing list accurate.  Please take a moment to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email 

and home address and use “subscribe Mejia prayer letter” on the subject line. 

Prayers and supplications: 
  
1. For the annual pastors’ retreat 
2. For our Bible Institute and Seminary regular classes and a modular course in September  
3. For salvation for Pedro Núñez and his neighbor Jesús 
4. For more laborers in the work of the Lord 

Respectfully in Christ, 

 

 

Enrique, Solanlly, Sorec, Zókjar & Sóa Mejía 
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